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1001 EAST 9TH STREET 
RENO, NEVADA 89512-2845 
PHONE (775) 328-3600 
FAX (775) 328-3699 

July 21, 2022 
 
 
TO:  Regional Street Naming Committee 
 
FROM:  Stephen Hein, Regional Street Naming Coordinator (RSNC) 

Licensed Engineer – Engineering & Capital Projects Division 
 
SUBJECT:  July 21, 2022, Regional Street Naming Memo   
 
 
Regional Street Naming Committee:  

 
One application for naming or renaming of existing streets, easements, or alleyways has been 
submitted for consideration. The application is as followed:  

 

New Business 

1) Gary Hall Way – Green Street 

An application to rename Gary Hall Way to Green Street was received on March 24, 2022. 
Gary Hall Way is located within unincorporated Washoe County. The roadway runs in an 
east-west direction and lies to the west of Neighborhood Way. The applicant has made 
this request to coincide with their development and building identification. Seven parcels 
were notified of the potential change with only the Applicant’s parcel potentially changing 
addresses.  

Washoe County GIS performed due diligence by checking the proposed street names 
against the Master Street Directory for any existing, duplicate, or similar-sounding street 
names for the purpose of emergency management. The proposed street name is unique 
and has been accepted into the Street Reservation List. 

 
 

 

https://www.washoecounty.gov/csd/planning_and_development/board_commission/regional_street_naming_committee/2022/Files/Fasani_web.pdf

